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Dear Committee,
I urge you to please support SB 1508 to fund the DEQ’s Cleaner Air Oregon program. Too much is at stake if we
fail to protect our air. We learned last year the repercussions of insufficient air quality management and it is time
now to support the DEQ to protect this vital common resource. I also urge you to oppose SB 1541 so that DEQ can
maintain authority of the Cleaner Air Oregon rules and effectively implement important health based air quality
standards.

Thank you,

Kelsea Schumacher
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